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December 8, 2008 

Return Receipt Requested 
7008 1 140 0004 9601 6337 

Jim Griswold, Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Frances Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Enterprise Field Services LLC - Axis II Compressor Station 
Discharge Plan GW-246 

Dear Mr. Griswold: 

This submittal is in response to a letter dated September 15, 2008 from the New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Commission (NMOCD). The NMOCD requested that Enterprise Field Services LLC 
(Enterprise) remove concrete and remaining conduit from the site before final closure would be 
granted. The concrete slab and conduit have been removed and disposed of at Lea Land facility in 
Carlsbad, NM1: 

Attached you will find photographs taken on October 18, 2008. These photographs reflect the 
NMOCD requested activity of concrete and conduit removal. Enterprise requests closure of the 
Axis II Compressor Station. 

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Jennifer Corser, Field 
Environmental Scientist at (432) 230-1414 or me directly at (713) 880-6518. 

Yours truly, 

Director, Environmental Compliance 

MEH/JC/sn 
Attachment 
cc: David Jaquez 
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Photographs taken on October 18, 2008(by Enterprise)-Concrete slab and conduit has been 
removed. Pipeline seen in photo below is active. 

Concrete slab and conduit removed 



Photo taken on August 27, 2008 (by NMOCD) - concrete slab not removed yet 


